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You must have noticed that the Journal has
further improved since the last issue in its quality,
Thanks 1o the generous help of the Scientific Advi-
ser to Raksha Mantri, and our Advertisers, the
financial position has improved and has encoura-
ged us to go in for better quality paper and printing.

‘Aviation Medicine’ is a journal for all members
of our Society and it should reflect their views and
opinions. We have attempted to keep this aim in
mind all the time. The articles published are wide
ranging in the scope and speciality, Yet most of
the contributions are received from our members
working in large research and clinical establishments.
We have been very keen to publish articles by our
members in the field units, but the response has not
been wvery encouraging. Observations and expe-
riences In the field form an important aspect of
Aviation Medicine. We look forward to receiving
more articles from the members in the peripheral
establishments.

From the next 1ssue onwards we are planning
to start a new section in the journal—Letters 1o
the Editor. Your cooperation is most essential in
the successful functioning of this section. We
would like to publish views and findings of mem-
bers engaged in field work, in the form of letters
to the Editor even if they are not in the form of
full fledged Scientific articles. Suggestions 1o
improve the utility of the Journal are most welcome.



